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52-1 Thank you for expressing your concerns and opinions. Section B.1.9.3 of the Mitigated Negative 
Declaration identifies the number, size, and change in height for all proposed structures 
associated with the Viejo System Project. Specifically Figure 7 (Transmission/Subtransmission 
Line Configuration and Proposed H-Frame Locations) identifies the locations of all existing and 
proposed structures. At two locations along the proposed project alignment 140-foot H-frame 
towers are proposed which would be placed adjacent to existing poles that range from 121-feet to 
142-feet in height. Three other proposed locations would contain 135-foot H-frame structures, 
which would also be placed adjacent to existing 220kV structures of greater height. Please see 
General Response GR-3 for information regarding the undergrounding of electrical transmission 
lines, as well as Appendix 8, which discusses various route options considered by the CPUC. 
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